# UCF

# **UNIVERSITY MASTER PLANNING COMMITTEE**

# UMPC Meeting Monday February 12, 2018 Harris Engineering Building, Room 356 3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.

#### **AGENDA ITEMS**

- 1. Approve minutes from October 9, 2017, UMPC meeting.
- 2. UMPC Request Update: Location of Reflection Pond Utilities.
- 3. Campus Construction/Planning Update.
- 4. 2020-2030 Campus Master Plan Update.
  - a. Discussion of UMPC involvement with upcoming UCF Campus Master Plan Update. Please see attached recommendations from last year, which detail possible role for UMPC in the Campus Master Plan Update
  - b. If you would interested in reviewing the 2015-2025 Campus Master Plan, the 3-page Executive Summary and full plan elements are located online at <a href="http://fp.ucf.edu/mp2015">http://fp.ucf.edu/mp2015</a>.
- 5. Other business.



### UNIVERSITY MASTER PLANNING COMMITTEE

## Request for Review

Mr. William F. Merck, II, Vice President Administration and Finance

Ms. Lee Kernek, Associate Vice President Facilities and Safety

FROM:

Christopher Harris

DATE:

January 16, 2018

SUBJECT:

University Master Planning Commission (UMPC) Review for:

18ZN3001 Reflecting Pond Upgrade

This plan has been reviewed by the staff of Facilities and Safety.

This request is to add an outdoor yard for elements that will run the upgraded Reflecting Pond's fountain and treatment systems. Location will be either on the east side of Library (Option 2), on backside of Topper's Creamery (Option 4) or combination of the two. Both will be totally concealed behind masonry walls that will match surrounding structures. See attached documents for dimensions of each location, in scenario each location is used exclusively.

IMPACT	COMMENTS
Project	Saves time and potentially cost based off final option chosen
Site	Opt. 2: east side of Library; Opt. 4: backside of Topper's
-	Creamery
Environmental	May have to replace vegetation
Utilities	Will be extended to locations
Master Plan	No impact
Standards	No impact
Security	No impact

This project needs to be reviewed and approved by you and the UMPC. After your review and approval of the project, please forward it to the UMPC for their review and approval.

Attachments

cc: Bill Martin Renwick Daelo Cheryl Colvin

Note: underground vant was explored, but would be too expensive and would have confined space implications.